

Gynecologic Endocrine Associates P.C.

Alvin F. Goldfarb, M.D.

MEMO

From:

Alvin F. Goldfarb, M.D., President

N.A.S.P.A.G.

To:

Members of the Executive Board

Date:

November 5, 1986

Subject:

Logo

Enclosed please find a photocopy of a logo developed by Don Goldstein for use as our official seal. If the board approves, we will have this seal placed on stationery that we are now ordering.

Things seem to be moving along. The editorial board has been completed for the journal, and our treasurer is now sending out the first letters concerning membership.

AFG

AFG/rc enclosure

1.30

Suite 1520 1015 Chestnut St. Philadelphia, PA 19107 **(215)-928-0200**